
 Humboldt Park Friends General Meeting  
      2/6/25 
In Attendance- Jim Lubner, Linda Lubner, Dani Graf, Gary Hollander, Susan Catral, Laureen Strimel, Jane 
LeCapitaine, Greg Stilin, John Harvey, Steve Lucia, Bob D. Konrad Kuchenbach, Barbara Szymanski, Henry 
Szymanski, 
 

Meeting Called to Order 7:00 pm and adjourned after 8pm 

 

Next Humboldt in Harmony series scheduled for February 11th at 6:30pm.  This session focuses 

on Water 

 

Egg Hunt scheduled for April 5th.  Volunteers during the event are needed.  

 

JATV is looking for nightly sponsors 

 

Pollinator Garden design is near complete with submission to MCP for approval pending. 

 

Susan provided an update on signage replacement along the lagoon  

 

UWM Freshwater Institute is engaging with HPF on the Lagoon efforts. 

 

Efforts to review potential grants for the park are being reviewed by Gary. 

 

Review of goals from Committees Chairs was held.  The goals for Lagoon, Pollinator Garden, 

Wildlife and Reforestation were presented and discussed and will be presented at the March 

General meeting.  County liaisons were invited by Susan to attend to better understand HPF 

efforts for the park. 

 

 


